June 14, 2021 Alliance Board of Directors Meeting
Present: Bill Boettge, Colleen Crane, Jeff Gaska, Andy Condon, Linda Truelove,  Charlie Nelson, Michelle Probst  
Excused: Bill Stangel
The Alliance Board of Directors met via Zoom.
The May BOD minutes were approved.
Communications
	
Colleen provided a video update.  The Rick Clark video project has been completed and is loaded to the Alliance You Tube channel & the Farmers’ Group You Tube channel. Video production on the shoreline video and the farmer specific video will commence once Doug has an opening in his production schedule.
Tony will be in attendance for the June 26 garden tour. As of now, 22 have RSVP’d.  
	Colleen urged the farmers to promote the Pontoon rides on Fox Lake.  July 1 is the RSVP deadline. 
	Michelle said the next E-News will be out June 17.	

Programs
	The project on Matt Lienke’s farm is partially being funded by Beaver Dam’s Adaptive Management and may be done as early as July
	A general conversation took place regarding the River Alliance $30,000 fund availability. Ideas included the Alto Creek grass waterway; Clean Water Certification program (but to reach out to Marathon & Brown Counties first to learn how difficult certification may be). It was suggested that a committee be created to work directly w/Mike from River Alliance. 

Finance
	Bill B. shared that representatives from the solicitation campaign met and we are waiting for the group to review materials.

Misc. Discussion on Other Topics
	Dairy Brunch Alliance booth feedback: We need a better booth with ‘hands-on’ participatory involvement. Ideas were suggested. Packet of cover seeds was suggested as a ‘give-away.’  
	A discussion took place regarding if the next Alliance meeting could be in-person, either at a farm or in Juneau. A farmer’s machine shop would be ideal. Jeff will mention at next Farmers’ Group meeting. 

July 12, 1p, Alliance meeting via Zoom

Alliance BOD meeting will follow the Alliance meeting.
Respectfully submitted, Colleen Crane, Alliance BOD Secretary
